
Neighborhood Pet Sitting Collaboration 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! As pet owners in our wonderful neighborhood, I thought it 

would be great to collaborate on pet sitting duties. This way, we can ensure our furry friends are 

well taken care of while providing each other with some peace of mind. 

Here's what I propose: 

• We can create a shared calendar to know when each of us is available to watch each 

other's pets. 

• We could set up a simple agreement for pet care duties and responsibilities. 

• Regular meetings to discuss any concerns or adjustments to our arrangement. 

If you're interested, let's schedule a time to chat more about this idea. I'm looking forward to 

hearing your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email] 


